
Transport for NSW

More Trains More Services
May 2022

Shellharbour
More Trains, More Services
The More Trains, More Services program is upgrading the rail network to support the introduction of the Mariyung 
fleet. As part of the program, we are extending the platforms at Shellharbour Junction Station so customers can safely 
access all carriages on the new fleet of longer trains.

What's next in Shellharbour?
In May, construction at Shellharbour will involve installation of piles on the southern ends of Platform 1 & 2 as part of 
the platform extension works. Our work will take place during standard construction hours 7am-6pm Monday to Friday 
and 8am-1pm on Saturdays.

Contact us
For more information about our project, please visit yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-shellharbour,                    
call 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
For urgent enquiries or complaints 24 hours please call 1800 775 465.




